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Comments: I am an avid mountain biker living in McCall Idaho.  I have a son and his family that live in Livingston

Montana.  The Lionhead area makes for a conveinent meeting place to enjoy the fine backcountry riding that the

area has to offer.  These trails remind me very much of the trails in the Boulder Whiteclouds that I had the

pleasure of riding numerous times before they were included in the Whiteclouds Wilderness area.

 

There is a long history of trail maintenance collaboration between mountain bikers and horseman in the Lionhead

area and this is an outstanding example of what can be accomplished when different user groups work together.

I support the GFP agreement and would advocate for continued mountain bike access to all trails currently open

to bikers.  I feel that mountain bikers are a quiet, human powered user group that deserve to have their

investment in the area recognized with continued legal access.    


